Minutes of half yearly Meeting of Sub Committee to discuss/ review the progress  on Self Help Group (SHG) on 28.05.2018 at 4.00 PM at Conference Hall of Oriental Bank of Commerce, Harsha Bhawan, New Delhi.


A Half yearly Sub Committee meeting to discuss/ review the progress of Self Help Group (SHG) in NCT of Delhi was  held on 280518 at 4.00 PM at Conference Hall of Oriental Bank of Commerce, Harsha Bhawan, New Delhi which was attended by RBI, NABARD, LDMs, representatives from Member Banks and Other Departments of NCT of Delhi. 

At the outset Shri H.P. Gupta Asstt. General Manager SLBC, NCT of Delhi welcomed all the participants.
As on 31.03.2018, total 5913 SHG have been formed and 3406 have been credit linked in which amount of Rs. 36.35 Crore have been disbursed. 

On credit linkage of SHG, it was  stated that a large number of SHGs are pending for credit linkage, when each SHG, must be credit linked with in six month of its formation and requested to LDMs and Member banks to take necessary action for credit linkage of SHG accordingly and if any counselling is required it should be given.

A presentation on position of Self Help Group as on March 2018 was also given during the meeting.

It was stated that there is good scope for forming of fresh Self Help Groups in urban areas in slum clusters, JJ Colonies in Delhi State and Banks should focus on these poor sections of society.

The meeting concluded with a Vote of Thanks .
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